
 

Homework 

Dear Parents, 

This is your child’s new homework agreement for this year.  Homework is important. It 

is a way for your child to share their learning with you and for them to show you what 

they have been learning in class so that you can help them to practise and extend their 

learning further. We want children to share their homework with you and for you to 

help them complete it but we don’t want you to do it for them. Children need to complete 

the work themselves. 

Please read this through and explain it to your child: 

Your promise to us: 

 I will complete all my homework and hand it in on time each week 

 I will use a pencil to write with, if working on paper.  

 I will set out my work correctly and make sure I use my neatest 

handwriting  when completing written tasks. 

_____________________________________ (sign your name here) 

----------------------------------------------------------- (Date) 

Our promise to you: 

 We will make sure we give you feedback on your homework so that you 

know how you did and if there is anything you need to do next time 

 Sometimes we may give you topic homework (making a model, doing some 

research). When we do this we will make sure we give you feedback so that 

you know how well you did. 

_____________________________________ (your teacher’s signature) 

------------------------------------------------------------ (Date) 

          We can achieve when we believe        

 


